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I am a long-time kayaker and rower on the Willamette River and have dealt with 

boats, and boat operators, of every kind. Wake boats and their operators are the 

worst. I have been swamped and nearly capsized on more than one occasion as a 

result of their blatant disregard for basic boating safety. They are disrespectful, 

unsafe and damage property. Enough! 


